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The Word in 

Fun Day in the Park! 
Sunday,  February 24, 

1:00pm - 2:30pm  
Wildwood Park 

 
Hot chocolate, fun activities, 

Soccer registration, and more! 

Save the Date! 

Happy Holidays! 
 

Mark your calendars: registration for our programming 
running January to March will be 7-8pm on January 9 at  
Bishop Pocock School. 

This year, we have a great selection of programs and 
activities for all ages to keep active and have fun during 
the winter months. 

We are currently finalizing the plans for our winter Fun Day in the Park! You can 
expect many of the same fun activities as previous years. If you have suggestions 
to help heighten the fun, send them our way:  info@ourwildwood.ca. 

On behalf of all of us at the Wildwood Commu-
nity Association, and the residents of Wild-
wood, I want to give my thanks and apprecia-
tion to Allan Construction and Skyxe—the Sas-
katoon Airport—for their generous donations 
towards replacing the lights at our rink! 
 
And, of course, we can always use a few more 
volunteers—if you have some time to spare,  
consider joining our team! 
 
Patrick Hauser 
Youth Program Coordinator 

Why not help deliver this newsletter next time? 
Send us your name: info@ourwildwood.ca 
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Wildwood Community Association 

Find us on Facebook! Join the page to stay 
in touch with daily Wildwood information! 

Join us today! 
Volunteers needed! 

Bishop Pocock School: 
January 9, 2019, 7-8 pm 

Registration! 



Current WCA Board 
Meetings are held monthly at Bishop  
Pocock School library—all Wildwood  
residents are welcome to attend! 
 
President: Vacant!     
Vice President: Robin Mowat 
Past President: Danya Mousseau 
Treasurer: Erin Mitchell 
Secretary: Amy Josephson 
Memberships: Kari Froehlich 
Social Media: Jaimie Lemire 
Newsletter: Robin Mowat 
Social & Events: Danielle Proulx-
Gaudet 
Child/Youth Programs: Patrick Hauser 
Adult Programs: Nicole Roe 
Senior Programs: Vacant! 
Rink Operations: Chris Gillings 
Basketball: Tracy Zhang 
Soccer: Myrnalyn Balzer 
Facility Booking: Bailie Knowles 
Website: Joel Miedema 
Director-at-Large: Evan Bradford 
Director-at-Large: Katherine Skelton 
Rogalski 
Director-at-Large: Kelly Liu 
Councillor Ward 9: Bev Dubois 
Community Consultant: Mark Planchot 
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The Wildwood Rink is ready to go for another great outdoor skating 
season. We thank Allan Construction and Skyxe—the Saskatoon 
Airport—for their generous donations for our rink lights! 
If you use the ice and the shack is open, feel free to use the shovels 
to scrape the ice—but please return them to the shack when you are 
done. If you scrape the ice please push the snow all the way to the 
boards and remove it from the ice so that the edges are not curved 
upwards.  
When using the rink please provide room for all patrons to use the 
ice (skating and hockey), treat other skaters with respect at all times, 
and keep food and drinks off the ice surface as it may damage our 
snowblowers and the ice. Please remember that the rink is for use by 
anyone regardless of age, and to act respectfully when there are 
young children and/or families present. 
Thanks to all the great volunteers who have put in many hours to get 
the ice in and keep it maintained for everyone to enjoy. 
If you are interested in helping maintain the rink please contact us at 
wildwoodrink@gmail.com and provide your name and number to 
reach you. The rink is regularly maintained by volunteers who work 
hard to make sure it is in good shape for everyone. If you notice 
anything at the rink that is unsafe or needing maintenance please 
contact us immediately.  

Sincerely,  
Outdoor Rink Volunteers  

Wildwood Rink is Open! 
Rink lights are on from dusk until ~10:30pm 

Warm-up Shack is open: Tues/Thurs 5-9pm, Sunday 2-4pm 
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Program Registration: Bishop Pocock School: Wednesday, January 9, 2019, 7-8 pm 

Adult Programs 

Pickleball Wildwood School Fri 6:30-8:30 pm Jan 18 - Mar 29 No Feb 22 $10 

Cardio Kickboxing Wildwood School Wed 7:30-8:30 pm Jan 16 - Mar 27 No Feb 20 $60 

Shine* (formerly Jazzercise) Bishop Pocock School Thu 6:00-7:30 pm Jan 17 - Mar 28 No Feb 21 $60 

Yoga  Bishop Pocock School Mon 6:30-7:30 pm Jan 28 - Mar 11 No Feb 18 $60 

Intermediate Yoga**   Bishop Pocock School Thu 7:30-9:00 pm  Jan 17 - Mar 28 No Feb 21 $60 

Kids/Youth and Family/All-Ages Programs 

Kinder Sport Bishop Pocock School Tue 6:00-7:00 pm Jan 15- Mar 26 No Feb 19 $40 

Preschool Dance, 
(ages 3-4) Wildwood Multi-Purpose Room Wed 6:00-6:30 pm Jan 16 - Mar 27 No Feb 20 $40 

Preschool Dance, 
(ages 5-7) Wildwood Multi-Purpose Room Wed 6:30-7:15 pm Jan 16 - Mar 27 No Feb 20 $40 

Cultural Experience*** Wildwood Multi-Purpose Room Fri 7:00-8:00 pm  Jan 18 - Mar 29 No Feb 22 free*** 

Family Board Game Wildwood Library Tues 7:00-8:00 pm Jan 15 - Mar 26 No Feb 19 $10 

Juggling/Circus Arts Bishop Pocock School Wed 6:30-8:00 pm Jan 9 - Mar 27 No Feb 20 $10 

Red Cross Stay Safe / 
Babysitting Courses 

Details TBD. These courses will run before the February break, and cost ~$30-$40. 
For more information, contact Kari, at: membership@ourwildwood.ca 

In person program sign-up will be on Wednesday, January 9, 2019, between 7:00 – 8:00pm at Bishop Pocock 
School, 227 Avondale Road. 
Cash, cheque, and debit payments are accepted with no additional fee. There is a $5/transaction fee for online 
or in-person credit card payments.  
A non-refundable membership fee of $12 /family per year is required to participate in the programs and must be 
presented at the time of program sign-up. A fee of $25 will apply to late registrations. Programs may change. 
Please consult the community association newsletter, or visit ourwildwood.ca for final program details. WCA 
honours other community association memberships. In an effort to ensure everyone who wants to participate in 
a program can, cost-as-a-barrier assistance is available for those facing financial hardships. To inquire/apply, 
please speak to a volunteer at registration night.  

 Cost as a Barrier 
Cost as a Barrier is a program offered by community associations and funded by the City of Saskatoon to help 
families with low incomes participate in community programs. All applications are confidential. This is a great 
program enabling families to enroll their kids in activities they may not otherwise have a chance to participate in. 
Contact any board member or ask for more information at registration. All inquiries are kept confidential. 

*  Formerly “Jazzercise”, Shine Dance Fitness will be instructed by same instructor who taught previous  
 Jazzercise sessions. 
**  Thursday Yoga is intended to deepen your existing yoga practice, with more focus on meditation and self                                   
awareness. 
*** Chinese Cultural Experiences! Learn to write your name in Chinese Characters; get some exercise with  
Chinese Traditional Sport Games; enjoy trying traditional crafts like Paper-cutting, making Chinese Kites, Chi-
nese Knots and Paper Lanterns; also try Chinese Painting and Puzzles. There will also likely be tea. Aimed for 
Youth aged 10 to 18, but younger together with parent is also encouraged to register. Free with Wildwood Com-
munity Association Membership. 



Greetings from Wildwood School 

Wildwood School is an exciting place to be, filled with joy, rigorous learning, and a great sense 
of belonging! We have an enrollment of just over 220 students in Kindergarten to Grade 8, 
along with 30 staff members. The Rosewood Cooperative Pre-school and Kid n’ Around Before 
and Afterschool Care programs are located in our facility.  We are also home base to several 
unique programs in our school division including the Homeschool Program and the Program for 
the Visually Impaired. Please feel free to stop by for a visit or join us for one of our assemblies 

or special concerts, which are usually displayed on our school sign out front!  
We are excited to be planning our Kindergarten Information Evening at 6:30 pm on January 17th  in our  
Library. If you have a child who will be five years old by January 31st of 2019, they are eligible to begin Kin-
dergarten in the 2019-2020 school year. Please join us for more information! 
Yours in learning, 
Candace Ahmed 
Principal, Wildwood School 
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